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An exclusive listing by a NECAR  MLS 

member/office, which is to be excluded 

from the MLS, must have a signed opt 

out form on file. This form must be 

signed by the seller and be available to 

the NECAR board upon request.  

More information is available in the  

MLS Rules and Regulations.  

 

Please contact Erica Supple, AE at 
necarmo1960@gmail.com for a copy of 
the form. 
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Thank you to everyone who participated 

in our annual membership survey. In 

response to your requests, we are 

bringing back the quarterly newsletter 

for 2018. Other ideas and suggestions 

are being reviewed and if possible 

implemented. 

The winner of the drawing for the $50 

Coltons Gift Card was Michelle 

Lawrence of Century 21 Whitney 

Agency in Kirksville. Congratulations 

Michelle!! 

On December 1st, as a part of 

National REALTOR® Ring 

Day, NECAR’s Kirksville 

REALTOR® Members volun-

teered for the Salvation Army 

as Bellringers.  

Pictured are Darin and Rebecca Porter 

of Four Horizons Realty. 

 

The 2018 Capitol Conference was held January 17th in Jefferson 

City. Representatives from the board met with local legislators to 

discuss current legislation impacting REALTORS and home 

ownership. NECAR  also received an award for exceeding its 

2017 RPAC Participation Goal.  

Click here to learn about Legislative Updates for 2018. 

 

2018 Officers  

Zach Springer—President 

Keith Jackson –Vice President 

Alicia Davis –Secretary 

Darin Porter –Treasurer 

Sonja Legan –Local Director 

Mark Simler –Local Director 

Ron Davis –Local Director 

Scott Lyons –State Director 

Mike Labeth –State Director 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

February 22,  2018  

NECAR’s Annual Awards Banquet  
Kirksville Country Club 

Social Hour begins at 5:30pm 

Dinner and Awards to follow. 

Member Meals sponsored by: 

                                                  March 24th, 2018  

                                                            at the Dukum Inn 

RPAC Auction &  

Trivia Night Fundraiser  
 

    Contact Erica at necarmo1960@gmail.com to register your 4– person team. 
 

   

      

 

 

The 2018 NECAR Officer Installation 

was held November 7th at the 

Dukum Inn. President Zach Springer 

received a bronze eagle from the 

Missouri REALTORS® for his service 

as NECAR President in 2017. 

 

Click the button below, Like us on 

Facebook,  and you’ll be entered 

in a drawing to win a $50 gift card 

to the restaurant of your choice. 

Winner will be drawn 3/31/18. 

       We got a fresh                           

      coat of paint... 

Visit our new website at 

www.necarmo.com!! 
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